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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL – Sr Margaret Ghosn 
This has been a very busy week with Yr 12 assessment block, Secondary Leadership Assembly, Primary 
STEM day, Yr 7 reflection day, Yr 6 buddying with Kindy, Community Hubs leader gathering, and most 
significantly the visit by the Premier of NSW, The Hon. Gladys Berejiklian. Constant activity indicates a 
thriving College and it was great to see so many people involved in various ways. 

DOING THE ROUNDS   
College Fete 18th March - Wrist bands for unlimited rides are pre-sold $25 and on the day $30. We will 
have a Chocolate Wheel. Entertainment will include a DJ and a Zaffet performance. There will be general 
stalls and food stalls, BBQ, Lebanese Saj, sweets, cakes, confectionery, corn etc. There will be games and 
children activities including face painting and Dunk the Teacher (and students) and much more… 
Sponsorship opportunities available. Contact Mr Elie Asmar or email easmar@mchf.nsw.edu.au 

 
Thank you to Major Sponsor for the Fete: MasterGate Australia - Rosette Rahme (Director), Ph: 0455 
539 111 Email: rosette.rahme@hotmail.com 
 

Visit by the Premier of NSW, The Hon. Gladys Berejiklian, on 1st March 2018 
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Homeless feed 24th Feb – Sr Margaret, Mr Hassarati, Ms Abdul-Ahad, Yr 12 students: Crystal Elias, Anita 
Francis, Rita Chalhoub, Caroline Zaiden, Salima Douaihy & Matthew Rabadi. Yr 9 Sci dissecting a liver 

       
 
Rep Sport: Touch 7/8 Boys lost to St Columba’s 2-4, 9/10 boys defeated Bede Polding 9-4, 9/10 girls 
defeated St Columba’s 2-1. Volleyball 7/8 boys defeated St Clare 54-43, 9/10 boys defeated St Clare 53-
50 7/8 girls (gold) defeated St Bishoy 64-35, 7/8 girls (blue) defeated St Agnes 56-44, 9/10 girls defeated St 
Agnes 53-51. 



New C Building - The move to the new C block will take place around June. Donating Towards New 
Furniture: The College has partnered with SchoolsPlus to seek donations towards purchasing new furniture 
for the new building. Donations are tax deductible. Refer to the donation booklet 
https://www.schoolsplus.org.au/projects/modern-furniture-new-secondary-building/ 

 
Year 6 Topaz and their Kindy Blue buddies. Woolworths Earn and Learn resources 

   
 

Primary STEM Day held 1/3/18 

    

     
 
For Lent, Yr 6 had a rice lunch and reflected on the less fortunate on 2/3/18. Thank you to Mrs Azar, 
Mrs Boustani, Mrs El Alam and Mrs Merhab for their time and assistance in preparing the rice and 
to all parents who donated. 
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Secondary Leadership assembly held 1/3/18 

 
 

Sr Margaret addressing Yr 6 students on leadership. Yr 7 reflection day on 27/2/18 on ‘To know’ 

    
 
Yrs 7-9 talk on to Know and Be Known. NSW Community Hubs State meeting hosted at MCHF 28/2 

   

PARENT CORNER 
Coles Sports for Schools - These vouchers will go towards purchasing sport equipment for the College, 
encouraging all our children to get healthy and active at school.  
 
Community hubs – Contact Afrah on 0401 451 686 or see flyer. Tues: Fitness for mums and kids, Wed: 
Floristry course, Thurs: Play group and cooking class & Fri: Nutrition & healthy lifestyles. 
 
Join the BIGGEST AND BEST Taekwondo school in the Holroyd area! Fearless Martial Arts - 187 Fairfield 
Road, Guildford West. High energy Taekwondo classes with experienced, qualified instructors. Call Master 
Chris Barnes on 0415 663 966 or visit www.facebook.com/fmataekwondo 
 
Events: http://www.mchf.nsw.edu.au/events/ To receive the e-newsletter email 
admin@mchf.nsw.edu.au W: http://www.mchf.nsw.edu.au/ F: https://www.facebook.com/mchfparramatta/ 
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